Sent: 26 June 2015 09:23

To: Planning

Cc: Bell, Nick

Subject: 2015/3674/NEW - 23 Albert Terrace Mews- To Discharge the

Tree Protection Condition that relates to 2014/2372/P - RC
30/06/15 logged

Hello Camden Planning.

Nick Bell ( cc’d above) visited my home yesterday to check that my listed tree was protected.
He seemed very satisfied that we could discharge the tree protection for 2014/2372

T have attached a photo of the tree with fence and wall.

The wall around the tree has been there protecting it for many years and before T bought this
house last year. | have also put up some fencing to protect it further.

Kind regards

Frances Ruffelle







